
 

 

Tuesday 17th October 2023 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Crucial Crew – Tuesday 31st October 2023 

 
The Y6 children will be taking part in safety training on Tuesday 31st October 2023 at the Lifewise 

Centre in Hellaby, Rotherham. 

 

This is an annual event which is organised by the Police and Fire Services.  The event is used to simulate 

real life situations such as fire, electrical danger, home safety, road and rail safety, water safety etc.  

The course gives vital life skill training for your children. 

 

The cost of the visit will be £5.00 per child (this is a voluntary contribution to the coach 

charge only)  

 

Payments must be made via the online School Money payment system and please always 

remember to tick the parental permission box. 

 

The children will leave school at 9 am and return for approximately 3pm.  

 

School uniform must be worn.  As we will be out of school during lunch time, could you ensure 

your child has a packed lunch for the day, boxed drinks are ideal (no cans, fizzy drinks or glass 

bottles and no nuts please).  

 

If your child suffers from travel sickness, please fill out a medication form from the office and 

ensure that your child has had any necessary medication at home in the morning. Any additional 

medication for the return journey home should be given to their class teacher, in a named and 

sealed envelope, on the day. 

 
Any child who has asthma is asked to carry an inhaler with them. 

 

 

Yours faithfully  

 

Mr Brooks 

Y6 Class Teacher 

 

ANSTON HILLCREST PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Hawthorne Avenue, South Anston, 

Sheffield S25 5GR 
Tel.  01909 550022 

Headteacher: Mrs Kate Rayner 
school@anstonhillcrest.org 

 
Our values are: RESPECT, RESILIENCE, 

TEAMWORK, KINDNESS and ASPIRATION  

mailto:anstonhillcrestprimary@rotherham.gov.uk

